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Sent: 07 January 2020 10:13

Subject: FW : Planning Application 19/1676

Having objected to the previous plans I am pleased to see that the proposal for buff brick has been replaced

with red brick, more in keeping with the rest of the street.

I would argue however that the size of the development is still completely disproportionate to building in the

rest of the street. while there are developments at both ends of W illey's Avenue, neither are within easy sight of

this development which therefore makes the 'in keeping with streetscape' not accurate.

Parking continues to be a concern with only one space per apartment.

I once again object to this development due to its sheer size and mass. This will take significant light from my

property. I would argue that a smaller development would still be more appropriate.

Please could you confirm receipt of this objection.

Thank you

Jacqui Cornish

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone


